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THANK YOU 
 

The Bombay Technologist team would like to thank the President of the 
UAA – Dr. Padma Devrajan ma’am and the Vice President – Shri. Dilip 
Udaas sir, for their immense support and assistance, in the publication of 
this edition of the Bombay Technologist.  

  

The UDCT Alumni Association (UAA) was formed in 1989 to foster 
fellowship and provide a forum to bring together the alumni of UDCT 
renamed as ICT, its past and present faculty members on a common 
platform and to promote the activities of ICT in India and abroad and to 
institute awards, scholarship/fellowship and grants. For the last 30 years, 
UAA has striven hard to achieve its objectives with valuable and timely 
support of the members, well-wishers and through donations and 
membership fee. UAA currently has more than 3500 Life Members and 14 
Patron Members. 
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